
 
193 Lark Street, Albany, NY 12210 

 

We are currently awaiting the approval of our liquor license 

from New York state.  During this transition we hope you will 

take the opportunity to enjoy a non-alcoholic beverage. Please 

also note that New York state does not  allow us to permit you 

to bring your own alcoholic beverage into the restaurant while 

our license request is pending.  We are sorry for this 

inconvenience and hope you understand. 


